
 

 

ADDRESS MANAGEMENT POLICY 
 

TUESDAY, 15 MAY 2012 
 

DECISIONS 
 

Set out below is a summary of the decisions taken at the Address Management Policy held 
on Tuesday, 15 May 2012.  Decisions made by the Portfolio Holder will be subject to call-in.  
Recommendations made to the Cabinet or to the Council are not subject to call-in.  The 
wording used does not necessarily reflect the actual wording that will appear in the minutes. 
 
If you have any queries about any matters referred to in this decision sheet please contact 
Maggie Jennings. 
 

1.  ADDRESS MANAGEMENT POLICY 
  

The Policy & Performance Portfolio Holder APPROVED the revised Address 
Management Policy and the associated charges, subject to the minor changes made at 
the meeting. 
 

 Other Options Considered: That the Council continues to use the current Address 
Management Policy which is lacking in clarity and detail. 
 

 Reason For Decision: It had been agreed at the Policy & Performance Portfolio Holder 
meeting on 15 February 2011 that the charges and scope of charges included in the 
Address Management Policy would be subject to a 6-month review. 
 

  
 


